




Southland Dairy Farmers continues to 
grow and make a dairy impact in the Southeast. 
Our Mobile Dairy Classroom program has expanded 
its reach and placed a unit in the State of Ohio. 
We continue to be optimistic about all the growth 
in the Southeast area where our Mobile Dairy 
Classroom program has proven to be successful. 

Southland Dairy Farmers is pleased to 
introduce Shelby Schelling as the Mobile Dairy 
Classroom Instructor for the State of Ohio. Shelby 
is an Ohio native and a graduate of Wilmington 
College with a bachelor’s degree in Agribusiness. 
She is also a graduate of Bowling Green State 
University where she earned her master’s degree 
in Workforce Education and Development. 

Shelby was raised on a farm with a 
tobacco, hay, and grain background. She and her 
husband, Levi, currently live on and own a dairy 
farm in Ohio. Shelby enjoys advocating for 
agriculture and educating the public about 
agriculture. She is a board member for her local 
Farm Bureau and was also 2019 Mrs. Agriculture 
USA for Adams County, Ohio. Her hobbies include 
watching movies, being outdoors, photography, 
and playing sports. Shelby will be a wonderful 
asset for our company. 

Mobile Dairy
Classroom
Established
In Ohio

Nancy Carr, School Enrichment Coordinator for Johnson
County K-State Research and Extension, and Ralph Keel,
Director of the Mobile Dairy Classroom.     

Southwest Dairy Farmers welcomes Jessica Harrington 
as the new Mobile Dairy Classroom Instructor for Southeast 
Texas. Jessica graduated from Vidor High School where she 
was very active in FFA and 4H and introduced to the dairy 
industry through her Dairy Cattle Evaluation Team. She went 
on to study Animal Science at McNeese State University. In her 
free time, Jessica enjoys reading books, listening to music and 
attending concerts. She brings a lot of agricultural experience 
to Southwest Dairy Farmers and looks forward to serving 
Southeast Texas as a Mobile Dairy Classroom Instructor. Please 
help welcome Jessica to the Southwest Dairy Farmers Family. 

Southwest Dairy Farmers Welcome
New MDC Instructor

Southwest Dairy Farmers
Honored With Business
Appreciation Award

Southwest Dairy Farmers is the 
recipient of the 2019 K-State Research and 
Extension Johnson County Business 
Appreciation Award.
            The Business Appreciation Award is a 
prestigious award decided by the Johnson 
County Extension Council Board. The purpose 

of the award is to honor a business that has 
made an important impact on Extension 
programs within Johnson County. This award 
expresses Johnson County Extension Services 
appreciation for our dedication to the 
nutrition and ag literacy programs in this 
area. Southwest Dairy Farmers has provided 
Johnson County Extension with years of 
support through multiple programs.
            Recognition was given during the 
2019 Extension Council Annual Meeting held 
on November 6, 2019 at the Johnson County 

Director of the Mobile Dairy Classroom, 
accepted the award from Nancy Carr, School 
Enrichment Coordinator for Johnson County 
K-State Research and Extension.

The Southwest Dairy Farmers are 
proud and privileged to accept this award. 
We continuously strive to better our 
organization to provide dairy education and 
service to the dairy industry. 






